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[EXTERNAL]: RE: KTAR STA expired on 8/8/21 - need to file STA extension in CDBS

Satten, Kenneth <KSatten@wbklaw.com>

Tue 8/31/2021 10:01 AM

To: Joseph Szczesny <Joseph.Szczesny@fcc.gov>

Cc: Jerome Manarchuck <Jerome.Manarchuck@fcc.gov>; Chuh, Patricia <PChuh@wbklaw.com>

You don't often get email from ksatten@wbklaw.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please
use the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.

Thanks, Joe.

KTAR(AM), Phoenix, Arizona (FIN 52515) no longer needs the STA to operate at variance. The station
repaired and replaced the stolen portions of the station's ground system and conducted a moment
method proof to confirm that the station was returned to licensed operations per BMML-20130718AHZ.
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From: Joseph Szczesny <Joseph.Szczesny@fcc.gov>

Sent: Monday, August 30, 2021 6:01 PM

To: Satten, Kenneth <KSatten@wbklaw.com>

Cc: Jerome Manarchuck <Jerome.Manarchuck@fcc.gov>

Subject: KTAR STA expired on 8/8/21 - need to file STA extension in CDBS

Hello Ken:
I noted that Jerry’s attached STA expired on 8/8/21, but | didn’t see an internal note to verify that your client

already confirmed that they were able to resume licensed ops per the last license (BMML-20130718AHZ) with
negligible changes ,after the ground system was replaced.
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As a result, unless you can confirm that point via a brief e-mail response, you will need to assist your client in filing
an STA extension in CDBS before the end of this week to allow the station to continue operating using the
attached STA params.

Thanks!
Joe
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